
 

 

 
 
 

June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                  
 
Year 9 Visit to PGL Liddington 
Information Evening – Tuesday 25 June – 6.45pm 
 
I am writing to invite you and your son/daughter to an Information Evening about the 
forthcoming visit to PGL.  This will take place in the Chapel on Tuesday 25 June from 
6.45pm to 7.30pm.   
 
The meeting will provide more information about the visit and what students should take.  
There will also be an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S Gee 
Head of Year 9 


